
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF VIRGINIA 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
REDESIGNED COURT INTERNET WEBSITE; UPDATED LINK-RELATED INFORMATION TO 

THE COURT’S NEW BANKRUPTCY NEXT GENERATION CASE 
MANAGEMENT/ELECTRONIC CASE FILES WEB PAGE—COMING IMPLEMENTATION ON 

MARCH 21, 2022;  
MANDATORY NEW CM/ECF LOGIN PROCEDURES 

 
The Court recently implemented a redesigned internet website. While the URL address for that website 
remains the same, it was necessary to rename links to that site. This includes the Court’s new Bankruptcy Next 
Generation (NextGen) Case Management/Electronic Case Files (CM/ECF) System’s web page. As set forth in 
the Court’s November 2, 2021, Announcement, on March 21, 2022, the Court will migrate its current CM/ECF 
System to the Bankruptcy NextGen CM/ECF System. New NextGen CM/ECF login procedures are 
mandatory. Please click on the Court’s internet website’s CM/ECF NextGen is Coming March 21, 2022, web 
page to access this very important information. Timely following the instructions set forth on that web page 
will enable you to continue e-filing in ECF with the Court when the new system is implemented. This 
migration will provide you with the benefit of new Central Sign-on functionality and the ability to maintain 
one account across all NextGen courts (appellate, district, and bankruptcy). You only will need to sign in 
once, using your one login name and password, to access any NextGen court in which you have e-filing 
permission. As a user, you must have an individual PACER Account, which will be your entry login point for 
both PACER and CM/ECF. Courts continue to be responsible for admitting attorneys and assigning e-filing 
permissions, and each court will continue to identify each user's appropriate access level. 

 
The above-referenced November 2, 2021, Announcement, regarding the Court’s migration to Bankruptcy 
NextGen CM/ECF, can be viewed on the Court’s internet website’s home page, under News & 
Announcements, which is accessible at https://www.vaeb.uscourts.gov/ and on that website’s CM/ECF 
NextGen is Coming March 21, 2022, web page. 
 
Additional information will follow. Please periodically check the Court’s internet website’s CM/ECF NextGen 
is Coming March 21, 2022, web page. 
 

William C. Redden    Date: December 14, 2021 
Clerk of Court 
U.S. Bankruptcy Court 
Eastern District of Virginia 
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